
BOOK WEEK IN JUNIOR SCHOOL
To celebrate our love of reading, students will take part in a Book Week event on
Thursday 21 August 2024. Students from P-6 can either come to College dressed as their
favourite book character for the day or come in College uniform with an accessory that depicts an
aspect of a character or part of their favourite story. 

Families are warmly invited to attend the Book Parade. Guests are to be seated on the Junior
School amphitheatre steps by 1.15pm or viewing from surrounding balcony areas outside S, R or
D Blocks.

The Prep 2-day program will celebrate their Book Week Parade on Wednesday 20 August at
1.45pm in the Prep Classroom.

We look forward to seeing you there!
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